
LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Stanley flute choir serenades city council | Lafayette

file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/archive/issue1220/pdf/Stanley-flute-choir-serenades-city-council.html[11/27/2018 8:41:29 AM]

The Julia Burke Flute Choir performs at Nov. 13's
Lafayette City Council meeting. Photo Jeff
Heyman, City of Lafayette
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Stanley flute choir serenades city council
By Pippa Fisher

In an ongoing series of performances before city council
meetings, Stanley Middle School's Julia Burke Flute
Choir, directed by Lafayette Partners in Education flute
coach Martha Uhey, brought its sweet music to the
Lafayette City Council audience on Nov. 13. 

The concerts are intended to showcase the many talents
of the community - the goal to have a performance
before the first council meeting of each month.

The flute choir is in its second year at the middle school.
With community backing and support from Stanley
Middle School band director Bob Athayde, the
Generations in Jazz Foundation now owns four bass
flutes and four alto flutes. 

The talented youngsters will also be performing holiday
music within the school district over the next few weeks.

Reach the reporter at: pippa@lamorindaweekly.com

back 

Copyright  Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA

file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/html/home.html
mailto:pippa@lamorindaweekly.com
file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/archive/issue1220/Stanley-flute-choir-serenades-city-council.html

	Local Disk
	LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Stanley flute choir serenades city council | Lafayette


